EMu Slice Test Meeting – minutes dd. Feb 13, 2006.
· A proposed layout of the Green Barrack racks will be circulated for comments/additions. Our Balcony Barrack requirements have been passed on to Archana.

· Ichiro and FG have started developing the cscSV framework. And, in a recent meeting between Dan, Joao and FG the position of the TrackFinder cell w.r.t. the Trigger and CSC supervisor was discussed.

· The LTC/TTC group (Tim C. and Jan T.) together with the Global DAQ group would like to redo tests including an LTC. This LTC would allow the Global DAQ to do some basic trigger throttling through the Slink backpressure. We will try to install the LTC by the end of this week.

· At the Slice Test reinstating the SP and a recently modified TTCci was not very successful. At some point the SP and all CCBs spontaniously lost the lock to the TTCci clock. Replacing the TTCci with the TTCvi seemed to have cured it for now. Until this gets solved we will hold off including the LTC. The SP, however, still wasn’t able to provide proper triggers and occassionally seemed to run at very high rates. Martin and Dan are looking into this, together with help from UF and Rice.
· Martin installed the CAEN controller in the various FED crates (which still used to run the D360). Together with Jianhui he debugged the DDUDCC HyperDAQ code. Last Thursday, he demonstrated the Crate Commissioning software to a group of potential users.

· Fred reported on the TMB/RAT delivery schedule: the TMBs are on schedule and 10-20 could be expected this week. The RATs, however, still have a 2wk delay w.r.t. the TMB schedule. This delay will impact both the Slice Test and the Crate Commissioning.

· Four dummy (i.e. no canbus) PCMBs have been made by Sasha Goliash. This would allow us to power-up four crates.

· Last week , Oana, Nicole, and Misha discussed the calibration software. Stan emphasized that three constants urgently need to become available to the offline (tracking) community: the rms of the pedestal, gain and cross-talk. These parameters are not yet in the offline dbase. Oana will contact Igor to get this done.
· Karoly will meet with Yana to set-up live-feed of Iguana through our local DAQ. He will also meet with Ichiro to discuss the integration of his software with our local runcontrol, i.e. cscSV. The recently arrived DAQ pc (emudaq02) will be used by Karoly to set up a local daq environment according to his latest software.

· Valery reported on his work for the DCS/Alignment integration, HV software. In the upcoming week he plans to test the parallel access to the crates at SX5. Martin will provide him with a (temporarily) dedicated machine to do so. Valery will also continue to work on the alignment integration as well as testing the software for the PCMBs

· Greg has been working on the RPC/RAT integration. He has finished the development of a RAT class. Three configurable parameters need to become available at the XML level. Greg will also discuss the availability of the TMB User PROMs for the MTCC. 

